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Exeter Conservation Commission 
Site Walk  

Ray Farmstead Road 
June 10, 2025 5:30 PM 

 
Commission Members in Attendance:   
Dave Short, Drew Koff, Valorie Fanger, Michele Crepeau   
 
Applicant representatives: Katharena Morrill (ME Inc.), Eric Bottermann (ME Inc), Chris Hilson (DTC 
Lawyers)  
 
Staff: Kristen Murphy (Conservation and Sustainability Planner) 
  
On Tuesday June 10th, the Conservation Commission conducted a site walk to review the proposed Building 
D relocation for the Ray Farm LLC, Ray Farm Condominiums for the relocation of “Building D” at Ray 
Farmstead Road.  The commission, staff, applicant representatives walked the property to view the site 
conditions and proposed project layout.  
 
The walk concluded at 6:04 pm. 
 
Kristen Murphy 
Conservation and Sustainability Planner 

 


